
 
April 1, 2020 
 
MCS Families, 
 
We hope you are enjoying your spring break thus far.  Per our communication this past weekend and 
the Governor's order to extend the school closure, MCS will continue classes virtually on Monday, April 
6.  Attached are the student/parent instructions for MCS Online from this weekend as well as a new 
document on how to navigate Teams.  Teams will be used as your student's virtual classroom for remote 
learning.  You will still access RenWeb for all lesson plans and grades; however, assignments will be 
posted and turned in using Teams.  For additional information on Teams, click HERE for a video tutorial 
and follow our youtube channel (Office365 Tutorials) where we will be posting more videos. You may 
start navigating Teams with your student, but please keep in mind that teachers may still be working on 
their classrooms.  
 
If you are having trouble signing in to your Office365 account, please contact our helpdesk at 
365helpdesk@mcseagles.net.   
 
If you don't know know how to access ParentsWeb, please click HERE or email ewallace@mcseagles.net. 

https://m.youtube.com/channel/UCb_sAduG1G7BL8oeKnHvC0A/videos
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